
 

 

May 01, 2015 

Gilbane Construction Update 

Activities in progress as of May 01, 2015: 
 

� New data cables are being installed in the interior spaces.      

� New ceiling and lights are being installed in the Engineering/Robotics classroom.      

� Connecting Corridor framing is continuing.     

� Electrical switchgear for the Modular Buildings is set; power to be energized next week.     

�   Modular Buildings stair & ramp piers are poured; stairs & ramps to be installed next week.    

�   Slab-on-grade for the Connecting Corridors & the Music PEMB are being prepped for concrete.   
 

Upcoming Project Milestones: 
 

� Pre-Engineered Music Building is scheduled to be delivered on 05-06-2015.  
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